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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF GUATEMALA REQUESTING THAT A SPECIAL MEETING OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL BE CONVENED ON WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 22, 2012, TO RECEIVE THE MINISTER OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS OF GUATEMALA, AMBASSADOR HAROLD CABALLEROS

PERMANENT MISSION OF GUATEMALA

Organization of American States

M12-OEA-F.4/ES/208-12

February 13, 2012

Excellency:

I have the honor of writing to advise you that the Minister of Foreign Affairs of Guatemala, Ambassador Harold Caballeros, will be visiting Washington, D.C. this coming February 22.
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In that regard, I would like respectfully to request that on the occasion of said visit a special meeting of the Permanent Council kindly be convened in order to receive the Minister of Foreign Affairs of Guatemala, who will address the member states of the Organization.


Allow me to thank you in advance for your good offices and accept, Excellency, assurances of my highest and most distinguished consideration.


Jorge Skinner-Klée


Ambassador


Permanent Representative

His Excellency

Duly Brutus

Permanent Representative of Haiti and

Chair of the Permanent Council

Organization of American States (OAS)

Washington, D.C.
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